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TUTORIAL SURVEY ON PAC WEBSITE FEB. 3 - 12

Kits PAC is asking all parents, students and teachers to please fill out
our survey about the tutorials at Kits.

At the November PAC meeting, parents voted to form a committee to
explore options and make a recommendation to parents about
improving the morning tutorials.

The survey is confidential and is part of the research being done to
make a recommendation and we encourage all parents to please take
the time to help us with your comments in the survey.

Thank you for your help.

The survey is on our PAC website: Kits PAC

Contact us at: kitspac@hotmail.com
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